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Rosenberg Corey

From: David C. Breuninger <dave@davebreuninger.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 5:09 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

To whom it concerns… 
 
I’m a landlord in Deschutes County, city of Bend, and I urge you to oppose, and not pass HB 2004-A, as I do! 
This doesn’t seem like a fair resolution for me and others as landlords, you must consider both sides of the issue 
at hand. 
 
PLEASE do NOT pass HB 2004-A!! 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
David Breuninger 
Landlord  


